
     
 
 

  
   

  
 

 
 

   
  

  
 
 

         
     

     
 

  
 
 

                   
              

 

Woodinville HS Falcon Football 

Team Meeting Thursday March 5th 

6:30 PM in the WHS Commons 
for Players & Parents 

All current student-athletes (and your
parents) who are interested in playing

Football next year for WHS.  

Any player unable to attend and needs paperwork, has
questions or concerns, please contact

Coach Wayne Maxwell at wmaxwell@nsd.org. 

Go Falcons! 
Northshore School District shall be held harmless from any cause of action, claim, or petition filed in any court or 
administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials including attorney's fees and judgments or 
awards. 
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